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I feel that the land earmarked for this development should not be used in this case. It is important to 
be able to feed ourselves in the future so as not to rely on imported foods over which we have no 
control. We can have fresh food with no air miles at present. The area is also important for wildlife 
too. I am not against solar panels per se, just not in our fields! Suitable sites are available on the 
roofs of houses and factories and industrial sites. 


